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IMPORTANT MESSAGE REGARDING ASSOCIATION CANCELLATIONS 
 

The Anthracite Valley USBC Board of Directors voted on May 6, 2020 to cancel the 2020 Annual Meeting 

scheduled for May 20, 2020 and the Awards Dinner scheduled for June 6, 2020 because of the COVID-19 

public health pandemic and the continued uncertainty of large group events in the future. 

 

The Board, whose terms will expire July 31, 2020, will remain in their current position until the election is held 

at the 2021 Annual Meeting.  Notice of the date, time and location will be sent to Leagues and posted on our 

Website when the decision is made for the 2021 Annual Meeting. 

 

All award winners and honorees, Hall of Fame, Scholarship and National Award Recipient, scheduled to be 

recognized at the 2020 Anthracite Valley USBC Awards Dinner will be invited to the 2021 Event, when it is 

safe to reschedule.  

 

Anthracite Valley USBC would like to thank our leagues, centers and all of our members for your support and 

understanding during these unprecedented times.  If you have any questions or need any assistance, please 

contact our Manager, Donna Shaw at 570-254-9389 or manager@avusbc.com. 

 

Please continue to stay safe and healthy.  We look forward to seeing everyone real soon!! 

 

Anthracite Valley USBC Board of Directors 

 

 

 


